
                                                                          Allison Brown
Superintendent of Schools

September 20, 2023

Dear Roslyn Families,

I’m pleased to announce that work on our new athletic facility at Roslyn High School has been completed.
The track and field will re-open to the public tomorrow, September 21, 2023.

Community members may use it from dawn to dusk, only during the hours when school is not in session
and no after-school events are scheduled; all community members must vacate the track and field area by
8AM on school days. Be reminded that strollers, cleats, and pets are not permitted on the track at any time.

This new world-class track and field facility will benefit our physical education and extracurricular pro-
grams, help our students stay competitive, and provide a fresh new environment for our community members
to enjoy.

We invite you to join us for Roslyn Homecoming this Saturday, September 23, 2023 when our football
team will play their first homecoming game on the new athletic field! The day will begin at 11AM with
a free pancake breakfast for the community in the Roslyn High School cafeteria. Weather permitting, the
breakfast will be followed by our Homecoming parade at 12:15PM and an official ribbon cutting ceremony
on the athletic field at 1:30PM. The varsity football game begins at 2:00PM, and you won’t want to miss
our Roslyn High School cheer teams and marching band at halftime!

Hope to see you there. Go Bulldogs!

Sincerely,

Allison Brown
Superintendent of Schools



Aerial shot of the new athletic track and field at Roslyn High School
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